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President's Message

Dear Members and Future Members,

On November 10, we held our 2nd Wounded Warrior Appreciation Ball, including a silent
auction, with all profit from the evening donated to the Hope for the Warriors Foundation. Our first WWAB, two
years ago allowed us to donate $2450 to the Hope for the Warriors Foundation. This year's effort allowed us to
donate $3100 to the cause. THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU to all who contributed donations of cash,
merchandise and gift certificates. We couldn't have raised this amount of money without your generous support. A
special thank you to Joe Mounts for the fun East Coast Swing lesson and to Joe and Diedre Williams for the
wonderful patriotic performance. Thank you also to our board and our volunteers who made this effort such a
success by:

Setting up
Attaining donations
Attaining and putting up decorations
Taking down decorations
Organizing the donations



Sorting the auction winners
Sorting the fundraiser money
Covering the door
Assisting with the agenda for the evening
Cleaning up
And much more...

You know who you are and what you did for this event and for the chapter every day. THANK YOU! We have an
awesome board and awesome volunteers, which is the reason that I am happy to serve on the board for two more
years.

Thank you to the following for their assistance with our Outreach efforts at Campbell Middle School, Westside
Elementary School, the DeLand Fall Festival of the Arts, and the Ormond Seafood Festival recenlty.

Jean Krupa and Henry Eure
Bonnie Myers-Morisset (for coordinating the DeLand effort)
Tom and Jo Sanders
Valerie Von Schriltz
Carol Edwards
Bill Poole
Joe and Vicki Fabulich
Jean Bell
Geoff Davis
PaoChen Davis (help with photos)
Ron and Chris Langley
Bob Wann
Lewie Lampe
Bob MacAskill
Rose Arias
Donna and Tony Keller
Randy Kelley
Joyce and Tony Otte
Bonnie Leonard
Caleb Young
Diedre Williams
Elizabeth Cobb
Aida Albarracin

Thank you also to those who assisted with, and participated in, the Dance Boutique on November 24.

There will be no dance on December 8 due to the National USA Dance Cruise.
Our only December dance is scheduled for December 22 with a Nightclub Two Step lesson taught by Jerry Lawrence
of Lawrence Dance Studio. We hope to see you then in your holiday finery, optional, of course.
As a Holiday gift to our members, our DVD lending library is growing. Once the DVDs are received, the listing on
our website will be updated and the DVDs will be available at our dances.

Happy December and keep on dancing!
Marta



Dance Instructor for December Dance

No dance on December 8 due to the National USA Dance cruise

December 22
Jerry Lawrence teaching Nightclub Two Step
Lesson from 7 - 7:50 p.m.
Dance from 7:50 - 10 p.m.
We would love to see you in your holiday finery... optional, of course. :)

Cost:
$10 future members (non-members)
$6 members of any chapter of USA Dance
$3 students under age 25
(with ID - higher education or public schools)

Be sure to welcome our new members!

Wade, Jennifer, and AJ Pierce

Edma Waterson

Dance Quote of the Month

An expert in anything was once a beginner.

Putting a little something in their stockings ?

Why not---

Buy memberships for friends or dance partners, buy passes to future chapter dances

or gift certificates for our chapter-sponsored Tuesday night beginning dance lessons

. . .In other words, why not give the GIFT OF DANCE?



Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!


